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Stars of the week 
For the week ending 18th Sept 

 
Doves: Sienna & Lena 
Owls:   Brodie & Arabella 

Larks:  Danny &Leila 
Swallows: Imogen & Jing Ran 
Swallows from last wk: Chloe S & 
Flynn 
Woodpeckers:  Maisie & Zainab 
Swans:  Henry & Riley 
Kestrels:  Oliver H & Eliza 
Falcons:  Ethan & George  

 
 
     

Owls:   Logan 
Larks:  Jacob 
Swallows:  Charlotte 
Woodpeckers:  Tereska 
Swans:    Piper 
Kestrels:  Amelia   
Falcons:    Joseph F 

    Harvest contribution 
For Harvest this year we will be  
collecting for the Bedford Food-
bank.  Due to the current situa-
tion, rather than donating food 
items, we are asking that, if you 
are able to, you donate either 
50p or £1 so that the Bedford 
Foodbank can continue to feed 
households in the Borough of 
Bedford living in food poverty.  If 
you feel this is something you 
can do, please put your contri-
bution in the collection bucket 
which will be out in the morning 
and afternoon of Friday 2nd Oc-
tober. 

Hot school meals are available for all year groups from 
Monday 28th September. 

Please see the emails sent earlier this  week for details 
about arrangements, payment and the menu for the week. 

 
Please see a flyer for FREE Universal Infant  School 
Meals for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  children on 

page 2 of this newsletter. 

Please  note that you can now apply for      

Reception class places for September 2021 at  

Great Barford Primary Academy. 

Year 6 families can also apply for secondary 

school  places ready  for September 2021.  

All the details for applications are available 

on the school website under the classes tab 

then click on either Ducklings or Falcons  as    

required. 

Autumn has definitely arrived and the weather has 
changed to match. 

Please make sure that all children bring a named  
warm and waterproof coat to school every day as 
we will continue to be going outside for breaks and lunch 

even if the weather isn’t so good. It is particularly im-
portant at the moment that the children have as much 

fresh air as possible. 

Thank you again for all your support in 

keeping our community safe. 

Just a quick reminder about              

communication:  

Could ALL messages and returns be 

sent via email to admin@gbpa.org.uk 

Staff are not taking messages or notes 

at the gate and children don’t always 

remember they have something in  

their book bags to hand in.  

Thank you for your support with this. 

 




